| am writing today to urge you to support the passage of HB 2929 and the adoption of the A-4 amendment. This amendment would
ensure that police misconduct records are available to the public, and is a necessary first step towards increasing transparency and
accountability. Having insight into the history of misconduct perpetrated by individual officers will promote trust in the community
they are meant to serve. This measure therefore should be welcomed by all parties, including law enforcement, and is the bare
minimum needed to establish an accountability structure that involves the public.



